
 
 

PGPBA 2025-27 RECONFIRMATION OF INTEREST NOTIFICATION 
 
All such candidates who have applied to PGPBA 2025-27 through CAT 2024 application 
and are satisfying the notified CAT 2024 cut-offs in the admission process of IIMB 
PGPBA 2025-27, will be considered for the next phase of shortlist process as stated in 
the notified admission process. Please note that there is no requirement of 
reconfirmation of interest separately. If you have already reconfirmed, please ignore. 
All other details stated in the admission process document PGPBA2025-27 remain 
unchanged. 
 


